

June 14th, 2016

To: District 97 Board of Education

From: Holmes PTO and John McCauley

Re: Holmes PTO Gift

The Holmes PTO would like to provide a financial donation to Holmes School in the amount of \$1,500 to assist in the upcoming renovation of the staff lounge. Specifically, these dollars will be invested towards the purchase of a new refrigerator.

We respectfully request that you approve this donation.

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact Holmes PTO Co-Presidents: Julie Root at <a href="mailto:jroot@codemap.com">jroot@codemap.com</a>, Karen Kitto at karenkitto@gmail.com or Holmes Principal: John McCauley at <a href="mailto:jmccauley@op97.org">jmccauley@op97.org</a>. Thank you for your consideration in this matter.